

246 North High Street Columbus, Ohio 43215 614/466-3543 www.odh.ohio.gov

John R. Kasich/Governor

Richard Hodges/Director of Health

AGENCY MEMORANDUM OF RESPONSE

TO: Mark Hamlin

Director of Regulatory Policy Ohio Lieutenant Governor's Office

FROM: Lance Himes, J.D.

General Counsel

Ohio Department of Health

RE: O.A.C. Rules 3717-1-03.1 and 3717-1-03.4 – Ohio Uniform Safety Code Rules

DATE: December 9, 2015

We appreciate CSI's review of O.A.C. rules 3717-1-03.1 and 3717-1-03.4, pertaining to the Ohio Uniform Safety Code Rules. The rules were also considered at the December 4th meeting of the Ohio Public Health Advisory Board (OPHAB). OPHAB voted to recommend that the Director propose the rules as drafted.

c: Sophia Papadimos